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Overnight Delivery



Mr. David Danner, Executive Director
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:  	Docket No. UT-123008
	CenturyTel of Cowiche Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink QC’s Certification 
	Eligible Telecommunications Carriers’ Annual Filings to the FCC 
	Pursuant to 47 C.F.R 51.915(d)(3))

Dear Mr. Danner:

Pursuant to the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) Report and Order released November 18, 2011 in WC Docket No. 10-90, et al. (USF/ICC Transformation Order) and associated FCC rules (specifically, 47 C.F.R. 51.915(d)(3)), price cap carriers are required to certify to the FCC and to state commissions that they are not seeking duplicative recovery in the state jurisdiction for any Eligible Recovery subject to the recovery mechanism created by the USF/ICC Transformation Order.  In accordance with this requirement,  CenturyTel of Cowiche, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink QC (CenturyLink) hereby submits the attached Certification.   CenturyLink has already made the required certification to the FCC in filings dated June 18, 2012.  

	Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions regarding this filing.


Sincerely,


Mark S. Reynolds
MSR/mep
Enclosures
